
    
 

May 21, 2023 Imaginarian 
And Fifth……Is it Fun? 

 
Traveling around the District, it is great to see the way our Rotary Clubs include the unofficial fifth 
element of the 4-way test in their meetings. …Is it Fun? 

For instance, the Rotary Club of Lake Placid Noon has incorporated 
plastic clappers in their meeting instead of applauding by hand. It 
definitely meets the criteria for fun when a whole room of these 
clappers are put in action.  
 
 
The Rotary Satellite Club of New Tampa 

has incorporated “Wheelie” as part of their monthly member recognition. 
Each month this giant Rotary Emblem Necklace is awarded to a deserving 
member to wear through out the month and post pictures as they travel 
about their community with “Wheelie”.   

Another fun club practice that most clubs do are Happy Dollars. 
Did you know the Rotary Club of Fishhawk Riverview has 100% 
club participation in their Happy Dollars?  Every week, every 
member, shares with their club at least one thing they are happy 
about. What a great way to learn about your members and have 
fun at the same time.  
 
 

Remember…. it’s the little things that can add up to BIG FUN! 
     

Upcoming Events:  
Jun 3 Rotary Club of Sebring’s 32nd Annual Charity Golf Tournament at the Sun-N-Lake Golf and 
Country Club. For more information, Contact Kim at 863-381-6965 or Kelly at 863-381-6481. 
Jun 17 Installation of District Governor Steve Overton – Southshore Falls 5:30 -registration on DACdb 
 
 
 

                                                                                                                                                                                                   

 

 

 


